
The listings of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the chair which may be discussed at the meeting.  Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other 

items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law.  

  
This location is accessible to people with disabilities. The Town of Duxbury provides reasonable accommodation and/or language assistance free of charge. This may 

include, interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, open or closed captioning for videos, assistive listening devices and alternate  
material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available. Such requests should be made as soon as possible, but no later than 48 hours before the 

scheduled event, by contacting the Town Manager's Office by phone (781-934-1100 ext. 5401), fax (781-934-9011), or email (Town-Manager@town.duxbury.ma.us).   

Meeting Notice   

Town of Duxbury, Massachusetts  

  
Pursuant to MGL Chapter 30A, §18-25  

All meeting notices and agenda must be filed and time stamped in the Town 

Clerk’s Office and posted at least 48 hours prior to the meeting (excluding 

Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays)  
  

Board/Committee:      Planning Board w/ Sidewalk & Bike Path Committee 

Meeting Location:  Remote ZOOM meeting 

Day & Date of Meeting: Wednesday October 28, 2020   Time:  6:00 PM 

Posted by:   Emily Hadley  

 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020, Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, 

G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020, Order imposing strict limitation on the number of people that may 

gather in one place, the Town of Duxbury’s Board and/or Committee meetings will be conducted via remote participation 

to the greatest extent possible with members.  For this meeting, members of the public who wish to watch the meeting may 

do so by using the following link to join the Zoom 

meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87909065242?pwd=eTJ0M1hHQkFBR3dKdWpScUdteFBaZz09 Or Telephone: US: 

+1 929 436 2866. For more information, please visit the Planning Department’s web page at: 

https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/planning-department/pages/complete-streets. 

  

AGENDA  
 

 

 

Public Forum: Complete Streets Prioritization Plan - Consultants Howard Stein Hudson 

 

Duxbury Planning Board, joined by the Sidewalk & Bike Path Committee and the Open Space Committee, 

will be conducting a public meeting on Wednesday, October 28, 2020 from 6:00-8:00pm via Zoom to 

discuss the Town of Duxbury’s work on a Complete Streets Prioritization Plan. The MassDOT Complete 

Streets Program is an initiative to help municipalities make infrastructure improvements to provide safe and 

accessible options for all travel modes for people of all ages and abilities. Public input is a vital part of 

identifying key projects, so come learn about the program from our consultant team, Howard Stein Hudson, 

and give us your ideas and visions for walking, biking, and safety!  
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